
Mayor’s Report – April 8, 2024 

March 27, 2024 - meeting with property owners on Lynnwood Dr. with Toby, Rex, Kevin, Devin, and 

Engineer. Easter Pot Luck with Staff. 

March 28, 2024 - meeting with Solicitor and Code officer to discuss setting up the DORA which is a very 

lengthy project and a work in progress. I will update at next Council meeting on April 22nd and discuss 

with Community Development Committee which the conversation was started with in 2022 by then 

Chairman Wolfe. 

April 1, 2024 – meeting with Fiscal Officer Amanda and Councilor Sue Wadley. 

April 3, 2024 - LCATS meeting, SS4A kick off meeting 

April 4, 2024 – Planning & Zoning / BZA Commission meeting 

April 5, 2024 - meeting with Code Enforcement, Zoning, and Zoning Clerk to discuss procedures. 

I also continue to work through things with Amanda and Toby to get brought up to date on outstanding 

issues and for future planning. We will have a new food operation in the Village for the season that will 

be located in property owned by Wilbur Robey and operated by Ashtyn Chen. A new Dentist office will 

also be coming to the Village located on the corner of Church Street and Walnut Rd - the former 

Solutions Staffing building. The office continues to be very busy and everything is running well.  

 

Thank you, 

Linda Goodman, Mayor Village of Buckeye Lake 

 

 


